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Minutes of the meeting of the Finance and Staffing and Policy Committee held on Tuesday 16th May 2023, 
commencing at 11.00am at The Pavilion in the Park, Victory Park. 
 

Present: Councillors    C Fewster (Chair) 
A Cross 
D Dale 
C Stanley 
C White 
                             

In Attendance:           Jeni Marshall (Town Clerk) 
Vicki Cleverley (Finance Assistant) 

                        
FSP10/23 To receive apologies  

None received 
 
FSP11/23 To approve the minutes of the last meeting of the Committee  

The minutes of the last meeting were approved and duly signed 
 

FSP12/23 To receive any declarations of interest 
None received 

  
FSP13/23 To receive any representations from member of the public 
  None present 
 
Finance matters 
 

FSP14/23 To verify and sign the bank reconciliation and original bank 
 Statements 
The bank statement and reconciliation for April was noted, approved and duly signed 
 

FSP15/23 To receive the financial report and consider expenditure and income in line with the 
   budget 

The financial report was approved and noted 
 
FSP16/23 To note and approve income and expenditure transactions from 6 April – 9 May 

Income and expenditure transactions were approved and noted 
 
FSP17/23 To gain approval for the SLCC Booking – Day summit Legalities and Law 24 May 

Members considered the request and agreed this would be beneficial. The request 
 was approved. 

 
FSP18/23 To note the pause in cash payments at the Post Office between   

   15 July and the end of August and agree actions 
Due to issues with Unity Trust and the Post Office with cash payments from 15 July 

 to the end of August it was agreed to keep cash payments locked and secured until 
 normal service resumes as the nearest branch of National Westminster where  
 payments can also be made is in Gloucester 

 
FSP19/23 Consider and comment on internal audit 

It was agreed to recommend to Full Council to write a formal complaint to GAPTC 
 regarding the current process and the guidelines given to auditors. Much of the 
  report seemed to be an opinion of the auditor and irrelevant to the actual 
questions  on the audit sheet. They also raised concerns that comments were not in line 
with  our Financial Regulations. The assortation regarding the Exercise of Public Rights 
 also questioned and although the wrong for was uploaded to the website, it clearly 
 stated the relevant details and the correct form was distributed round 13 notice 
boards. 
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FSP20/23 To confirm the date and time of the next meeting 

The next meeting of the committee will be held on Tuesday 13th June 2023  
 at 11.00am 

 
Signed  
  

Dated  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



5422 

 

   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



5423 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



5424 

 

   

 

 
 

 



5425 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 


